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Still Time to Save!

You can save on inputs next spring by applying Soil Boost this fall. Soil Boost can help reduce the 
amount of applied nutrient needed by chelating existing soil nutrients, making them more available to 
plants next spring. With fertilizer at all-time highs, this just makes financial sense, plus it helps overall 
soil health.

 

Now through the end of day, November 30, 2022, we are offering a special Fall discount of 5% off 
any order for Soil Boost, regardless of order size. No other discounts apply to this special offer. 
Soil Boost is available in 50 lb. bags or 1-ton bulk bags.

 

Don’t miss this opportunity!

Holiday Note

We are thankful for another fruitful year and for having all of you as our customers. We send 
Thanksgiving holiday greetings to you and our wishes for safe travels and warm family time together.

The SoilBiotics offices will close at noon on Wednesday, November 23 and be closed Thursday and 

Friday, November 24 and 25. We will reopen Monday, November 28 will normal office hours.
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It’s Time for Soil Testing

Now that the crops are out it is time for soil testing to find out what nutrients you need to replenish 
before you plant next spring. The SoilBiotics Soil Testing Program provides a soil analysis that aids in 
determining pre-plant and side-dress fertilization requirements.  It was created by GMS Labs and SoilBiotics 
with specific criteria to provide an understanding of the crop production capabilities of each field in 
terms of salinity, soil type, water holding capacity, percolation, and much more! To learn more about the 
SoilBiotics Soil Testing Program please click on this link: http://soilbiotics.com/Partners
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